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Stokes, Keith <kstokes@rieclc.com> 

Friday, April2, 2010 5:36PM 

To: Saul, Michael <msaul@riedc.com>; Stolzman, Rob <rstolzman@apslaw.com>; Hashway, Fred 
<fhashway@riedc.com> 

SUbject: 38 

1 have been speaking with Steve Constantino regarding our project and he has been directed by Speaker to 
post for hearing next Tuesday the budget article for EDC. I told Steve we are nowhere ready for a public 
hearing and I am arranging for meeting with Gov and several EDC board members that will not happen until 
next Thursday. Also, I will be briefing Senator Daponte tomorrow. I will speak with Gordon and Mike Corso 
tonight with a request that we may not go the supplemental budget route, but instead drop legislation or 
place in FY2011 budget. The question is, will a month + delay loose the interest 38? I am very concerned 
that a hearing Tuesday is premature. Your thoughts? Keith 
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